NOTICE OF FLOODPLAIN AMENDMENT
TO CONSIDER PROPOSED

REVISED FLOODPLAIN AND FLOODWAY MAPS FOR HEIDER DITCH TRIBUTARY NO. 1 

THE CITY OF AVON LAKE INTENDS TO REVISE THE FLOODPLAIN AND FLOODWAY MAPS FOR HEIDER DITCH TRIBUTARY NO. 1 FROM THE SOUTH SIDE OF THE WALKER ROAD CULVERT TO THE NORTH SIDE OF THE NORFOLK & WESTERN RAILROAD CULVERT AT THE CITY’S SOUTHERLY CORPORATION LINE.  THE REVISIONS ARE DUE TO STORM WATER IMPROVEMENTS which have been installed in legacy village.  the floodway width will remain the same, confined within the banks of the ditch.  the floodplain elevations for the 0.2% chance (500 year) and the 1% chance (100 year) storms will remain the same or decrase slightly.
The Engineering office is located at 150 Avon Belden Road, 440-930-4101 with questions or comments.

